Minutes of the Annual Budget Vote Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Wantagh Public Library April 25, 2017

The Annual Budget Vote Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Wantagh public Library was held on Tuesday, April 25, 2017. Trustees Margaret Kowalski, Ralph Spagnolo and Barbara Brochstein were present. Also present was Library Director Maggie Marino. Laura Dupkin Memisha and Gianna Gelci-Steen were absent with prior notice.

Board President Margaret Kowalski called the meeting to order at 9:05 p.m.

Trustee Ralph Spagnolo made a motion to accept the budget vote and election results.

The vote was as follows: 124 Yes, 30 No. Trustee Barbara Brochstein ran unopposed and received 125 votes. There were four write-in votes for Daisy Duck, Joseph McHugh, Jeff Gold and Tom Saltzman.

Trustee Barbara Brochstein seconded the motion and the motion carried unanimously.

Trustee Ralph Spagnolo made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Trustee Barbara Brochstein seconded the motion and the motion carried unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 9:12 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Marino

Marino

Margaret Marino

Secretary, Pro Tempore